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 Objection

Comments I object to the application. This proposal is completely out of scale with its surroundings and the
proximity to the South Downs National Park from where it will present a huge and damaging impact on
the views from the park. It is also debatable as to whether this technology is really needed by society.
There are also potentially new homes close by whose environment will be damaged. The historic town
of Arundel with its important tourist trade is also likely to be damaged. In addition to this the increased
traffic of heavy HGVs is not appropriate to the setting or to those who live close by.
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